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Community members have expressed their appreciation for having the city place 

Warming centres throughout the city. They believe the city has taken a step in the right 

direction. Further, the Progressive Housing van has been operating near Lougheed 

Skytrain station. The Progressive Housing van has reported a lower strain on their 

resources as a result of having the warming shelters. 

 

The Annual General Meeting of the North Road BIA was a huge success. The meeting 

provided a space for community members such as business owners to connect with 

police officers working in the community. This year’s community pillar award was given 

to retired Sergeant Wendy Hawthorne and Constable Jenny Chung of the Transit 

Police. 

 

 


